
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Petro Star Inc. and its subsidiaries are not subject to a state sales tax or a City of Valdez sales tax. The 
State of Alaska does not levy a sales tax and neither does the City of Valdez. See below from the state 
website. Source: http://tax.alaska.gov/programs/programs/index.aspx?10002 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Hilary Upicksoun 
Tax & Contract Analyst 
Petro Star Inc 
hiupicksoun@petrostar.com 

http://tax.alaska.gov/programs/programs/index.aspx?10002

